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Young, Tony

From: Pak-Lim Wong <PakLim.Wong@tfl.gov.uk>

Sent: 04 March 2020 16:17

To: Planning

Subject: Re: 2019/4362/P; 49-51 Farringdon Road, London EC1M 3JP

Dear Sir/ Madam 

 

Re: 2019/4362/P; 49-51 Farringdon Road, London EC1M 3JP 

 

With regards to the above mentioned site, TfL has No principle objection to the proposal subject: 

 

1. Cycle parking shall be provided as per set out in the submitted plan and be maintained throughout 

the life of the proposal. 

2. No skip/ construction material shall be kept on the footway/ carriageway of Farringdon Road at any 

time. 

3. All construction vehicle must only load/ unload/ stop at locations and within the times permitted 

by existing Red Route Stopping restrictions on Farringdon Road. 

4. The carriageway and footway of Farringdon Road shall not be blocked/ obstructed during the 

construction work to ensure the safe passage of pedestrians and other traffic. 

5. A delivery & servicing plan (DSP) shall be produced to regulate servicing activities for the 

proposal.  Servicing arrangement must be in line with existing Red Route Stopping restrictions on 

Farringdon Road. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of any further assistance. 

 

Kind regards 

 

PakLim Wong 

Planning Officer 

City Planning, Transport for London  

5 Endeavour Square, Westfield Avenue, Stratford E20 1JN  

Tel: (020) 3054 1779 | Auto: 81779 |  

Email: paklim.wong@tfl.gov.uk 

 

For more information regarding the TfL Borough Planning team, including TfL’s Transport assessment best 
practice guidance and pre-application advice please visit  
 
http://www.tfl.gov.uk/info-for/urban-planning-and-construction/planning-applications?intcmp=3484 
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The contents of this e-mail and any attached files are confidential. If you have received this email in error, 

please notify us immediately at postmaster@tfl.gov.uk and remove it from your system. If received in error, 

please do not use, disseminate, forward, print or copy this email or its content. Transport for London 
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excludes any warranty and any liability as to the quality or accuracy of the contents of this email and any 

attached files.  

  

Transport for London is a statutory corporation whose principal office is at 5 Endeavour Square, London, 

E20 1JN. Further information about Transport for London’s subsidiary companies can be found on the 

following link: http://www.tfl.gov.uk/corporate/about-tfl/ 

  

Although TfL have scanned this email (including attachments) for viruses, recipients are advised to carry 

out their own virus check before opening any attachments, as TfL accepts no liability for any loss, or 

damage which may be caused by viruses. 
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